
Planning application comment was submitted on the 26 April 2025 10:29 AM

The following is a comment on application P250600/F by Sian Picton-Turbervill

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: This is wrong on so many counts. We bought a property on Swallow Road pre build and was assured
by the developers that the open spaces would be preserved, this was in fact one of the MAIN selling pitches. The
area in question is known to flood and is home to many species of flora and fauna. This is greed pure and simple.
Why not develop Chase Hotel (as was) and its grounds.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Sian

Last name: Picton-Turbervill

Address: Chase House Gloucester Road, Ross-on-wye, HR9 5NA  

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: It should NOT be approved

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=250600

Form reference: FS-Case-709324009


